

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.

Colfax, WA 99111

509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com

To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (336) 723-3775

Pastor David Keaton Mission Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



March 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

It's hard to believe we are already in the third month of 2021! Our church family is excited about having paid off the church mortgage in December and also our new theme, "The Value of One."

In January, a new family with four children starting visiting our church. They have moved here from the middle part of Washington so the husband can take classes at Washington State University in Pullman. We are so excited that they have now officially joined the church!

We had been having a relatively mild winter until February came. The week of Valentine's Day brought over a foot of snow to our area. It continued to snow for the next week



or so with freezing temperatures so nothing would melt. We are finally seeing the green grass again now! Also, on Valentine's Day, Layla turned 12! She loves helping with the little ones at church and we are thankful for her servant's heart!

We are thankful that one of our elderly ladies at church has now returned to services after being out for a while because of Covid concerns. We are also thankful that a couple in the church who spend the winters in southern Idaho are now back at our church. We are still praying for a couple of families who have not returned to church regularly yet. We have had some sickness in the church this winter, but thankfully not another episode of Covid.

We are looking forward to Friend Day at church on March 21st. Please pray for many visitors that day and for souls to be saved! Our church family has been inviting friends, family, and neighbors and we are excited about what the Lord is going to do!

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry. We are so thankful for each and every one of you! It is a blessing and encouragement to know people are praying for us!

In Christ, *Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall*